
 

Captains Report 18 August 2019 

My report sounds awfully similar to last month with some great competition numbers even through 
winter.  

We have had a good mix of Par, Stroke and Stableford as well as a well-supported Pinehurst round. 

Thanks must go to our always hard-working volunteer group who outside of the working bee have 
been putting in countless hours to keep our course in great condition/ 

The 5th Round of the Wenzel Cup has been completed with James Smart leading Greg Bascheira by 2 
points.  

Three rounds into the Hiscock-McInnes Par series has seen 65 different players over the three 
rounds which is a fantastic achievement considering past numbers for Par events. 

Club Championships are nearing with the Ladies champs beginning later this month and the Mens 
Champs beginning on the 7th of September (7th/8th/14th/15th September for the Men) 

The Ladies Open is coming up this Friday the 23rd, we hope for a great day of competition for all 
involved! 

Good Golfing  

Ben Birtles 

Captain 

 


